
 FOUNDATION NEWSLETTER

Hello Foundation Friends,

Spring is in the air....hopefully!  Over the next two weeks, local families will

be enjoying Spring Break. Some will go away on vacation and others will stay

here locally. If you are staying here, it would be a great time to volunteer at

Warren County Common Grounds Coffee Co. It will be open Tuesday-Friday

from 7:30-2:30 and Saturday 9-12 both weeks. It would also be a great time to

go somewhere in the county you have never gone before. We have many

parks and outdoor recreation areas that are waiting for you to visit! We have

been working on the Recreation tab on our website. Click here to learn more

about the outdoor recreation opportunities in Warren County.  

We are in the midst of scholarship season and all of the committees are

working hard to determine the winners. We are also working on the

Wabash River Blueway project that is a three-county collaboration with

Warren, Fountain, and Vermillion. We are working with local artist Zac

Cody to create new murals. If you have ideas for Big Pine Creek murals or

Wabash River murals, contact us!  

If you know others who you think would like to receive these newsletters,

please get us their email address or tell them to contact the Foundation at

765-764-1501 or email michele@warrencountyfoundation.com.

Sincerely,

Michele Stucky
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Visit our 
website!

https://warrencountyfoundation.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c7c042e19427967e893ba2422&id=3cbfce9f3a&e=69a20eb0ea
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The Warren County Community
Foundation awards a grant for

$1,895.62 to MAC Van. MAC stands
for Mobility for Area Citizens. The

purpose is to provide transportation
for elderly and disabled individuals

in Fountain and Warren County.
This includes transportation for
medical appointments, to social

service agencies, legal/court
appointments, errands, and the
pharmacy. MAC is a demand-

response transportation program,
which means each day is scheduled

according to the number of
requests, times, and locations of

appointments. Eligibility includes
individuals age 60 and older,

handicapped, Medicaid recipients
with transportation to medical

appointments. 
.
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AL & DOROTHY RINGER FUND
AWARDS GRANT TO MAC VAN

The Warren County Community Foundation also made a grant for $536.18 from the
Ray and Hazel Barwick MAC Van fund. We are pleased to have these two great funds

that provide annual assistance to the MAC van program. 

RAY AND HAZEL BARWICK FUND AWARDS GRANT
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The Warren Central PTO was awarded a $2,000 unrestricted grant.
They will use this grant to help with projects or field trips that they help

sponsor. 

WARREN CENTRAL PTO AWARDED A COMMUNITY GRANT

Supporters of NICHES Land Trust have worked hard to build up a fund at the Community

Foundation that can offer an annual grant payout to the organization. Shannon Stanis, the

Executive Director of NICHES Land Trust, accepted the grant check on a very windy day at

the new stewardship facility that is under construction on Independence Road. The

NICHES Land Trust properties in Warren County are excellent places to visit. Click here to

be directed to the Warren County properties owned by NICHES.

 NICHES LAND TRUST DESIGNATED FUND GRANT AWARDED

https://warrencountyfoundation.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c7c042e19427967e893ba2422&id=125938ad39&e=69a20eb0ea
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This designated fund has an annual payout that goes to Hanging Rock.
The award this year was $2,942. The project the fund paid towards this

year was the architectural plans for a handicapped accessible cabin.
Hanging Rock received a grant from the Wheeler Foundation that will

cover the cost of building the cabin, but for all of the permitting, an
architectural plan was also necessary. We are happy to play a very

small role in this large project.  

GEORGE AND KATHERINE RECTOR FUND AWARDS GRANT

The total cost of the architectural plans for the cabin discussed above was more than the

Rector Fund payout. An unrestricted grant of $802.99 was also given to make up the

difference in order to cover the entire cost of the architectural plans. We are excited to see

the end result of this cabin project. 

 HANGING ROCK CHRISTIAN CAMP AWARDS COMMUNITY GRANT
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Nate Davis, the Seeger Athletic Director, accepted the annual grant from
the Coach Cook's Kids Fund. This fund was created in memory of long-

time Seeger teacher and coach, Tom Cook. The grant goes to helping
students in need purchase necessary athletic shoes and equipment.  

COACH COOK'S KIDS GRANT AWARDED TO SEEGER

The Warren County Community Foundation awards Community
Grants to groups and organizations in Warren County or who serve

Warren County residents. The new grant cycle has just started. If you
think your group might be eligible, take a look at our website. There is
one online application for projects of $2,500 or less and one application

for projects larger than $2,500. Click here to go to the grants page on the
Foundation website.  

DOES YOUR ORGANIZATION NEED A GRANT FOR A PROJECT?

https://warrencountyfoundation.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c7c042e19427967e893ba2422&id=d1bd58f6fa&e=69a20eb0ea
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Our new Facebook is up and running! Please follow and share this new
page with your family and friends as we work to rebuild this page

dedicated to helping share information in this community we love! The
new Facebook name is WCCF Community Foundation and can be

followed here. 

https://warrencountyfoundation.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c7c042e19427967e893ba2422&id=bd8bdd94af&e=69a20eb0ea
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It's that time of year again! The

Women's Legacy Builders are going

to be hosting their 10th annual

purse bingo event. All proceeds from

the evening will go to the Legacy

Builders Fund. The annual grants

from this fund are awarded at the

event. Three organizations will be

selected by the committee. Half-way

through the Bingo rounds, those

three organizations will have the

opportunity to give a two-minute

talk about what they are doing in

the community. Attendees will be

able to vote for their top choice. All

three groups will receive grants, but

the group with the most votes will

get the largest grant.  



The coffee shop was also able to get a new

Facebook page after being wrongfully shut down

at the same time as the Foundation page. After

our first several name choices were rejected, we

finally got Warcocg Coffee Co. It might be easier

to find us by clicking here. Please like or follow us

so you can see what we have going on.  
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https://warrencountyfoundation.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c7c042e19427967e893ba2422&id=3c072e27c3&e=69a20eb0ea
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The teams are set! This year's version of Brackets to Benefit

Others will start once Spring Break is over. The first week is

March 23rd-30th. This very competitive, yet fun competition

helps provide important non-perishable foods and personal

hygiene items. If you aren't part of one of these organizations,

then pick a team to be part of and take items to them to add to

their totals. And remember, the real winners are the

individuals that receive this food support! Thank you all for

your contributions. Let the games begin!

A BETTER WAY FOOD CO-OP GEARS UP FOR BRACKETS TO
BENEFIT OTHERS
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The intention behind this new Co-Op is to connect homesteaders,

homestead curious, small scale farmers, natural healing facilitators (yoga

Ayurveda, naturopaths, herbalists, TCM ect) in the local community of

northwest Indiana (primarily Benton, Warren, Tippecanoe, and Fountain

County). The goal is that the members will be able to support and help

each other grow, thrive, and create more sustainability and resilience

within the community. Each month a member of the co-op will present a

topic in their area of expertise. There is no cost to join this co-op. Click

here to sign up. The first event is April 6th from 2-4. Events will be the

first Sunday of every month. 

HEART & SOUL FARM STARTING A NEW
HOMESTEAD AND HOLISTIC CO-OP   

https://warrencountyfoundation.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c7c042e19427967e893ba2422&id=af1fbdeda9&e=69a20eb0ea
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